
Christchurch Northern Corridor

For more information, 
please call or email us: 
0800 262 200 or 
info@cncalliance.co.nz 
sign up to receive updates 
at www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc

We had to change our plans a little - we expect to complete the underground work for the 
signal loops during a night shift on Sunday 17 May, work starts around 7pm till 11pm. The 
intersection is being widened with dedicated right turning lanes from all directions. The new 
green and red arrows for turning traffic will be turned on when the centre traffic signal poles in 
the median islands are complete. We now expect this to happen overnight on Sunday 24 May.  

Construction impact 
The night work on Sunday 17 May involves a saw cutter to work on the signal loops. Nearby 
residents will hear the noise from the machines and the crew working at night, we will do the 
cutting as much as possible at the start of the shift.  
The work on Sunday night 24 May involves a small crew working on commissioning the traffic 
signals and a crew raising two manhole covers within the intersection boundaries. 

Traffic impact
During the night work on Sunday 17 May and when we do the line marking over one night 
traffic will be managed with lane shifts. 
On Sunday night 24 May please be aware that all the traffic lights will be out and the 
intersection will function as a roundabout: you must give way to all traffic that will cross your 
path from your right. Please take care, and once again thank you for your ongoing patience and 
cooperation.
Apart from the landscaping work this will complete our work on the intersection and on 
Cranford Street north of Innes Road. Work at the Cranford Street roundabout area will continue.

Nearly complete, the new 
medians on both sides of 
Cranford Street and on the west 
side of Innes Road. 

 14 May 2020
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